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October 23, 2020 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are excited to announce that this year for Halloween Notre Dame is hosting “Dress 
like your favourite Character” for Friday, October 30th. On this day, students are invited 
to come to school dressed up as a character from a favourite book, movie, or show. 
There is no need to go out and buy a character costume, instead students are 
encouraged to gather an assortment of hats, clothing, signs, or other props to 

create a homemade costume. For example, to dress like Pippi Longstocking simply wear 
pigtails and long striped socks.   

 
In past years, parents were able to come and watch students parade through the gym, but due 
to COVID-19 guidelines we will not be able to host parents watching in the gym this year.  

 

To support students’ feelings of safety and security in our building, violent or frightening 
costumes such as villains or monsters will not be considered acceptable. No weapons or 
dangerous looking items will be permitted to accompany a costume. This means, 
students are welcome to dress up as characters like Luke Skywalker, Batman, etc., as long 
as they do not bring any of their weapon-like accessories. 

 

Below are some examples of both appropriate and inappropriate costumes, in order to 
better support your child in deciding on a costume: 

 

Appropriate Examples    Inappropriate Examples 

Fancy Nancy      Villains (The Joker, Wicked  

Cinderella, Snow White, etc.    Ursula, etc.) 

Greg Heffley (the Wimpy Kid)    Dracula or other vampires 

Ramona      Grim Reaper 

Superman, Spiderman, etc.    Zombies 

Olivia       Monsters 

Junie B. Jones      Ghosts 

Geronimo Stilton     Goblins 

Pippi Longstocking Characters with guns/weapons      

 

If you have any questions, please contact your child’s classroom teacher or the office. 
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We are all looking forward to doing something a little different in a new way for our 
students. 

 

God Bless, 

Notre Dame Staff 
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